
  Volunteers Needed! 
 

 

 

  

 

   
Saturday, March 10, 2012 (9am – 12pm) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking:  Neabsco Eagles Park & under power lines near park 

Sign–in: on cul-de-sac on Neabsco Creek Drive (off Neabsco Road) 

Questions:  e-mail silverstrand@prodigy.net  

For possible cancellation due to weather, please call 703-670-7298   

 

Friends of the

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trash bags, gloves, and drinking water provided!    

This cleanup is 

not appropriate 

for young 

children. 

Wear old 

clothes that you 

don’t mind 

getting muddy -

long sleeves 

and rubber 

boots or waders 

would be best.  

Sponsored by: 

mailto:kellyjimenez@pwswcd.org

